
December 16, 2020 
TO:  Deer Ridge Residents 

SUBJECT:  Board Nominations 

Dear Residents, 

We are sending this notice once again since adding more current emails in hopes that you will read and 
respond stating that you are willing to serve on the Board of Directors of Deer Ridge Estates. 

As you may know, we have a 5-Member Board for Deer Ridge who review financial needs and expenses 
for our neighborhood and address any issues that might present pertaining to the regular functioning of 
our community.  Recently, one of our Members, Drew Tipton, relocated creating an opening in the 
Board.  We would like to invite any Deer Ridge homeowners who might be interested in serving on this 
Board to self-nominate.  We will prepare a list of candidates, including current Board Members who wish 
to continue to serve, and send it to the homeowners for an election.   

The Board typically meets 6 - 8 times per year, in the evenings, at one of the Members’ homes.  There is 
currently not a defined term.   

If interested, Please Email or Return the following information for our Receipt by December 28, 2020.  

Please Include: 

Your Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Property Address: _________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:  _________________________ Preferred Email: _______________________________ 

Date: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you.  We look forward to your interest. 

Please email to Ethel@KingwoodAssociationManagement.com or mail to Kingwood Association 
Management 1075 Kingwood Drive Suite 100, Kingwood, Tx 77339  Please contact us for questions  
281 359 1102.   

mailto:Ethel@KingwoodAssociationManagement.com

